
APPLEGATE SCHOOL 

 

Darrell Erb Jr.– Principal 
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14188 Hwy 238  
Applegate, Oregon 97530 

541-846-6280 

October 
2015 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 
 K-3Hearing 
        Screening 
 Girls  
     Volleyball 
@Rogue Advent 

4:00pm 

6 
Student  
Council 

Speeches and 
Elections 2pm  

7  
 No Good 

News 
 

 Girls  
    Volleyball 
  @Applegate 

8 9 
State  

Inservice Day 
 

NO CLASSES 

10 

11 12 
Girls  

Volleyball 
@Sacred Hrt 

4:00pm 
 

Columbus Day 

13 
SMART 
Reading 
Begins 

14 
Girls  

Volleyball 
@Applegate 

4:00pm 

15 16 
Jog-A-Thon 

 
K-5 9:30-10:30 
6-8 10:35-11:35 

17 

18 19 
Girls  

Volleyball 
@Applegate 

4:00pm 

20 21 
Girls  

Volleyball 
@Hidden Vly 

4:00pm 

22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 
 

30 
Harvest  
Festival 
6-8:30 

31 



PTSG, the Parent, Teacher, Student Group, is busily planning the Annual Applegate School Harvest 
Festival—It is scheduled for Friday, October 30th from 6:00 to 8:30pm.  Flyers will be sent home 
soon detailing how you can help, what fun activities will be available, etc.  
 
A reminder from the Office Staff— If your child arrives to school after the 8:10 bell, the 
adult bringing them to school needs to bring the student to the office and sign them in.  
Please do not have your child go directly to class. Additionally, if you are coming to the 
school during school hours, we need you to come to the office and sign in before going 
to your child’s classroom.  This is whether you are volunteering in a class, dropping off a 
forgotten lunch, bringing an item for show and tell, etc.  Thank you for helping us keep 
our students safe.  

The Annual Jog-A-Thon will be held at our school on Friday, October 16th.  The funds raised 
from the Jog-A-Thon go to help fund projects, field trips and activities in your child's classroom.  
Participation slips were sent home on September 24th and must be returned before your child will 
be given their fundraising packet.  Let’s help make this the most successful fundraiser yet !!!!! 
 
Boys Basketball will be coming soon!  PracƟces will start in early November.  An 
“interest sheet” will be posted in the office in Mid October.  Please  
remember that sports physicals are good for two years.  

As of the wriƟng of this newsleƩer, our Cougar Girls Volleyball Teams, both JV and 
Varsity, remain undefeated with a 3‐0  
rec‐



A p p l e g a t e  S c h o o l   
L i b r a r y  N e w s  

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS !! 
 

A REMINDER... 
 

Books are checked out for 3 weeks at a 
time….. 

 
Library Books turned in late incur fees of 

$.05/day! 
 

BE SURE TO STAMP THE DUE DATE ON 
ALL BOOKS YOU CHECK OUT! 

 
SAVE YOUR $$$ ! ! 

 
REMEMBER TO TURN YOUR BOOKS IN 

ON TIME! 

LIBRARY BOOKS ARE 
FLYING OUT OF HERE! 

 
ITS SO FUN FOR ME TO 
SEE THE BOOKS OUR  

STUDENTS CHOOSE TO 
READ! 

 
A few quick reminders…. 

 
*Keep library books in a safe 

place 
 

*Keep all food and drink 
away from library books 

 
*Keep library books at school 

so you always have them 
handy!   

 
 

*READ READ READ!! 


